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In November of 2021 the Aldredge House at 1615 Ave. H in Plano was inspected by a member 
of the Tax Abatement Committee of the Collin County Historical Commission. 
 
The inspector determined that there was a board missing and peeling paint on the wall of the 
balcony on the front of the house. It was recommended that the house be denied County 
Property Tax Abatement for 2022. 
 

 
 
 
Following an appeal by the owner, another inspection was conducted in January of 2022. It was 
determined that the missing board of the balcony wall is actually part of the construction of the 
house and is needed for draining the balcony.  
 



 
 
 
The Tax Abatement Committee recommends that the Aldridge House at 1615 Ave. H in Plano 
be approved for County Property Tax Abatement for 2022. 
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